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Errata Notice for

commission order granting application

Errata mailed  January 9, 2012
Original Decision No. C12-0007 mailed January 5, 2012
1. Ordering paragraph no. 2 on page 5 of this Order reads as:

The Authority shall notify each affected end user of the increase in the emergency telephone surcharge by registered mail at least 60 days prior to the new rate becoming effective.

The paragraph states that the Authority shall notify each affected end user of the increase in the surcharge.  That is incorrect.  The Authority shall notify each affected service provider of the increase in the surcharge.  Replace end user with service provider.  Ordering paragraph no. 2 shall be amended to read as follows:

The Authority shall notify each affected service provider of the increase in the emergency telephone surcharge by registered mail at least 60 days prior to the new rate becoming effective.
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